
 

 

KRYSTYNA REYNOLDS NAMED BRANCH MANAGER AT INTERRA CREDIT UNION 

July 5, 2022 – Krystyna Reynolds has been named Branch Manager for Interra’s Main office, 
announced Liz Borntrager, Vice President of Retail Operations. Reynolds will oversee, support, 
and guide the retail team at this location.  

Reynolds comes to Interra with 14 years of experience in the financial industry including most 
recently working as a Vice President, Branch Manager. At Interra, she will be expanding her 
industry knowledge in order to expand the credit union philosophy. “Doing business with 
Interra means having access to the products and services that are personalized to the unique 
needs of our members,” stated Reynolds. “Our membership is based right in our local 
communities, allowing us to serve our neighbors and friends,” she added.  

Reynolds holds a dual bachelor’s degree in Human Resources Management and Business Management from Indiana 
University, Bloomington, Kelly School of Business. She also holds her Series 6 and Series 63 licenses.   

Born and raised in Osceola, Indiana, she currently resides there with her husband, Richard, and their two sons.  

Interra Credit Union, headquartered in Goshen, was charted in 1932 and has assets of $1.6 billion. The credit union’s 
field of membership spans 18 counties in northern Indiana, with more than 300 full and part-time employees serving 
more than 87,000 members. Interra currently operates 16 offices in Elkhart, Kosciusko, LaGrange, Marshall, and 
Noble counties in Indiana and via a suite of robust electronic services at interracu.com. 
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For more information, contact Meegan D. Siegwarth, Vice President of Marketing 
meegans@interracu.com or 574-534-2506 ext. 7159 
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